South Middle School Student Travel Educational Program

To: Dr. Richey

From: Mac Grace Chair of S.T.E.P.

We would like permission from the Henderson County Board of Education to take one trip during the 2011-12 school year to New York, NY, and Philadelphia and Hershey Pa. We want to leave March 31 and return April 7 (during spring break). Educational points of interest will include but not be limited to the Statue of Liberty and Ellis Island, Empire State Building, Rockefeller Center, Central Park, United Nations, ground zero, an early morning TV show, and 2 Broadway play's, Liberty Bell, U.S. Mint, Independence Hall, and Hershey's Chocolate World.

The trip will be by charter bus and we feel it is very educational in nature and would greatly benefit our South Middle School students.

Sincerely submitted

Mac Grace, STEP Chair.

Ryan Reusch, Principal SMS